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There's a Universe of Possibilities for your 2014 Super Conference Experience!

See what's in store for you at the 2014 Super Conference:

Jungle Fire — a team pre-conference experience

You and your team, equipped with the necessary resources, are about

i to battle the perils of the Amazon in search of a fabled treasure. You
will experience the impact of planning, resource utilization, teamwork,
appropriate risk-taking, and the value of information gathering. More
details will be in the Super Conference program — to be mailed and
posted on the web during the week of Oct. 21.

View short clips of the training sessions in action!

Makerspaces @ OLA

Makerspaces are collaborative and participatory — thus many libraries
are finding they fit naturally into the library’s existing mission, and are
beginning to incorporate maker culture into the programming they
offer their communities.Check out several sessions as well as the

| Pop-Up Makerspace in the EXPO area.

Poster Sessions
48 new projects, programs, research, and innovative ideas over two
days. Worth the trip down the elevator to the lower lobby!

Not to mention the outstanding opportunities to:

¢ network with your peers

o attend over 200 sessions ranging from digital literacy to how to
cope with bed bugs in the library

 socialize at the Wednesday and Friday parties

¢ have lunch on Saturday with Chris Hadfield!

Discover upcoming Education Institute Sessions!

It's getting cold outside, warm up your brain with Education Institute webinars!

https://ola.informz.ca/informzdataservice/onlineversion/pub/bWFpbGluZ0luc3RhbmNISWQIMzUxNzAw 4/8


http://vimeopro.com/eaglesflight/conference

